
 

 

January 1, 2024 

 

Report of the Texas Lions Foundation 

Third Cabinet meeting  

 

There have been eight (8) clubs earn their banner patch as of December 31, 2023.  

They have sent the extra $ 0.50 per member to the District Treasurer to reach the         

$ 2.00 per member contribution this fiscal year.  There are an additional 24 clubs that 

can earn their banner patch by sending the additional $ 0.50 per member to the District 

Treasurer. 

I am happy to announce that the Huntsville Lions Club received a $ 5,000 Humanitarian 

Grant in December from the Texas Lions Foundation to fund their Coat Project. 

If any club needs to submit either an Emergency Grant or a Humanitarian Grant, please 

get in touch with me so I can work with your club in completing the form. 

Please invite me to your meeting so I can talk to your club about the Texas Lions 

Foundation. 

 

PDG Chuck Martin 

Texas Lions Foundation Trustee 
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